Lee, Chris

From: Owczarski, Jim

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 11:29 AM
To: Carson, Alexander R.

Cc: Farris, Todd; Lee, Chris

Subject: RE: Checking in on two ordinances
Thank you.

Nothing further needed.

Jim

From: Carson, Alexander R. <acarso@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 11:23 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Farris, Todd <tfarris@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: RE: Checking in on two ordinances

Good morning Jim,

Yes, | have reviewed the certificate of occupancy environmental contamination ordinance and it is my opinion that it is
both legal and enforceable. | will be in office tomorrow and can sign then.

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Best,

Alex Carson | Assistant City Attorney | City Attorney's Office
841 N. Broadway — Suite 716 | Milwaukee, W1 53202 | Direct line: 414.286.8409 | Email:
acarso@milwaukee.gov

From: Farris, Todd <tfarris@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 11:19 AM

To: Carson, Alexander R. <acarso@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: Checking in on two ordinances

Hi Alex. Let Jim know when you are ready.

Todd Farris| Deputy City Attorney

tfarris@milwaukee.gov

From: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 10:51 AM




To: Farris, Todd <tfarris@milwaukee.gov>; Pederson, Robin <rpederson@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Checking in on two ordinances

Morning,

The LRB is preparing a substitute for the deputies ordinance to respond to ACA Miller’s
concerns.

Is there any update on the environmental contamination and council members/mayor’s salaries
ordinances?

My Thanks,

Jim

James R. Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov
(414)-286-2998
(@mkeclerk




